
From: Derrel Holden
To: ImpairedWaterbodies_Comments
Subject: BUFFALO RIVER
Date: Monday, March 14, 2016 8:47:48 PM

Please  help keep the river  clean no run off from the hogs.

Water samples have been bad.should stop the hogs  in Mt. Judea.

ZELLA HOLDEN
3351 WEST COUNTRY   CLUB ROAD
SEARCY, AR  72143
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